
PPOP-IN – file your tax returns online! 
 

The Personal Property Online Portal for Indiana (“PPOP-IN”) provides options for taxpayers and 
individuals filing on behalf of taxpayers. Many individuals have reached out regarding how to set 

up their accounts. 
 

What is the best account set-up for you and your business? 

• Taxpayer Accounts 

A taxpayer account should be set up under a business name in PPOP-IN. When setting up the 
account in PPOP-IN, the first name field should be used for the name of the business and the 

last name field should be used to enter the entity type for the business. 
 

Example: First Name: Smith’s Auto Repair Last Name: LLC 
 

If you previously set up your account under your name, you can change it to a business name 
under your profile upon logging into PPOP-IN. The profile icon can be found in the upper right-

hand corner of the PPOP-IN system. 

• Authorized Agent Accounts 

Any individual submitting a filing on behalf of a business (taxpayer) should create an authorized 
agent account. Individuals should register under their personal name and email address in 

PPOP-IN. Authorized Agents can be a business employee, an accountant, tax preparer, etc. 
Agents will supply the taxpayers with their agent code, which will allow the accounts to be linked 

and the agents to be able to file on behalf of the business. 
 

What is PPOP-IN? 
 

The 24/7, self-service PPOP-IN will let taxpayers and authorized agents file Forms 102, 103-
Short, 103-Long, 103-N, 103-O, 104, and 106 online. Taxpayers will also have the ability to 
upload additional personal property forms and any necessary supporting documentation. 

 
Taxpayers have until May 15, 2025, to file their business personal property filings either online 

at https://ppopin.in.gov or by the traditional paper forms. 
 

I need help. Who can I call? 
 

Taxpayers may hire a tax professional such as a CPA to assist them with their filing. You may 
also contact your township or county assessor with questions. Their contact information can be 

found here. 
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